
HILL VIEW PRIMARY SCHOOL PTFA 

       KRISPY KREME DOUGHNUTS ARE BACK!!    

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I know we said that the Summer Fayre was the last fundraiser of this academic year but when we heard the new 

Bournemouth Krispy Kreme store had opened, we thought we could squeeze in a last-minute event! An end of year 

treat and all that ☺ 

This event is for PRE ORDER ONLY – you will NOT be able to purchase them on the day. As a charity we only get a 

maximum of 50 dozen of the original glazed doughnuts at a reduced rate.  

The event is now LIVE on Classlist only (link below) – due to keeping an eye on the amount we sell; we can’t offer this 

event to the manual slips/cash.  

Link: 

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/view/1152730917?s=80370797&utm_source=SCHOOL&utm_mediu
m=SHARED_LINK 

The deadline to secure your doughnuts is Friday 12th July or until they sell out (whichever comes first!).  

Collection day: Monday 22nd July at afternoon pick up – please ensure you can pick them up on this day.  

Allergy details is available on the Classlist event should you need it.  

Many thanks, 

The PTFA Team 
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